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American Municipal Power senior vice president and general counsel for 
regulatory affairs receives public power service award    
 
Nashville, Tennessee, June 14, 2022 — Lisa G. McAlister, senior vice 
president and general counsel for regulatory affairs at American Municipal 
Power, Inc. in Columbus, Ohio, received the Harold Kramer-John Preston 
Personal Service Award during the American Public Power Association’s 
National Conference in Nashville, Tennessee. The award recognizes 
individuals for their service to the American Public Power Association (APPA).    
 
Lisa joined American Municipal Power in 2012 as deputy general counsel for 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) and regional transmission 
organization (RTO) affairs and was named to her current position in 2017. Lisa 
has served as the chair and vice chair of APPA's Legal Section. She regularly 
attends APPA’s Legal & Regulatory Conference, National Conference, and 
Legislative Rally. She has represented public power interests before FERC 
and has testified on RTO energy markets and transmission planning before 
the U.S. House Subcommittee on Energy. Her contributions in these arenas 
have advanced the interests and goals of APPA and public power 
communities across the country.   

 
 

### 
 
The American Public Power Association is the voice of not-for-profit, 
community-owned utilities that power 2,000 towns and cities nationwide. We 
represent public power before the federal government to protect the 
interests of the more than 49 million people that public power utilities serve, 
and the 96,000 people they employ. Our association advocates and advises 
on electricity policy, technology, trends, training, and operations. Our 
members strengthen their communities by providing superior service, 
engaging citizens, and instilling pride in community-owned power. 
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